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Ms Sonja Shand Our ref: SSI-6136-PA-34 
Senior Motorway Partnerships Manager (Western)
Transport for NSW
Level 13, 231 Elizabeth Street
Sydney, NSW, 2000

20/05/2022

Dear Ms Shand,

NorthConnex (SSI-6136)
Operational Noise Management Plan – Further Extension (E26)

I refer to your request (SSI-6136-PA-34) for a further extension of time until Monday 04 July 2022 to
submit the Operational Noise Management Plan as required under Condition E26 of SSI 6136. 

The Department notes that the reasons for seeking a further extension are due to ongoing extreme
wet weather experienced during February to April 2022, availability of noise consultants and the
NorthConnex planned maintenance closure.

Accordingly, as nominee of the Planning Secretary and in accordance with Condition A9 of SSI
6136, I agree to the time extension, with the Operational Noise Management Plan now to be
submitted by Monday 04 July 2022.

Please ensure to provide updates to the Department on the progress of the proposed work
program and append this correspondence to the Operational Noise Management Plan.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Sidonie Crepeau at
sidonie.crepeau@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Shelley Reed
Team Leader
Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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